
Wednesday, October 17th at 6:30 pm  

at the Library Community Room 

There is less than a year left to file your exempt water rights! This is an important 
opportunity to file on rights for livestock drinking directly from natural water sources, 
and domestic and stock water wells put to use before July 1, 1973.  

“These sources of water are often vital to farming and 
ranching enterprises, but are also found in urban locations.” 

Workshop Discussions: Mr. Beck will discuss exempt claim filing and documentation 
in more detail along with a brief history. He will outline the ramifications of the loss of 
priority date if the filings are not made. Got questions? Bring them along! 

 

If you need any special accommodations or have questions about the physical 
access, please contact the MSU Extension Office in Broadwater County at 
406.266.9242 in advance of your participation or visit. 

Montana State University Extension is an ADA/EO/AA/Veteran’s Preference Employer and 
Provider of educational outreach. 



 


